Ref: Dr JA/MH

Friday, 25 May 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

As Principal, I write to you to advise you of Mrs Simpson's decision to retire at the end of the summer term.

It is now the time to remember the many remarkable things Mrs Simpson has achieved over the past 39 years and to recognise the outstanding contribution she has made. Something quite literally noted by Ofsted in their 'Outstanding' grading. There are very few professions that can genuinely influence lives, and teaching is certainly one of them. Mrs Simpson can be justifiably proud of the significant, positive impact she has had on the lives of many young people.

I am sure that you will all want to join with me in thanking Mrs Simpson and to wish her a long and happy retirement. She will not be far away however as she remains in support of school by developing the VI teaching qualification in collaboration with LJMU.

Thank you from us all Mrs Simpson

Dr J A Patterson Principal





